
The picture below is 
of some of those at 
the April 12 meeting.

On the left, 

Ora and Gordon Dunn 
and on the right 
Genevieve and Ken Wills.

First mention of the 
Conference Grounds was 
in the May 1952 issue.

The Disciple Conference Grounds
As recorded in 


the pages of the

The beginnings of



Work was begun on the site and reported 
in the August-September 1952 issue.

Another report on the 
Picnic appeared in the 
November 1952 issue.



PLANS:

The April 1953 issue 
included this as part of 
O.W. McCully’s (All-
Canada General Secretary 
and Ontario Board of 
Cooperation Secretary) 
regular column.

PROMISES:

The March 1953 issue 
announces Chi Rho and 
CYF camps to be held at 
the Conference Grounds 
in August.

Promises and Plans for  
the First Camps to be held in 1953


